March 14, 2020

Ice Hawk Families,
With the Coronavirus situation changing by the minute, I want to thank you for your understanding in advance.  After much discussion and careful thought, we are going to postpone all Spring Hockey programming for the next two weeks.  We will continue to evaluate the situation during this time.
That said, we will also be postponing the end of season banquet.  This one we don’t have a firm reschedule date on just yet, but once things start to clear up a little more, we should be able to get this back on the calendar so we can celebrate a wonderful season.  
Board elections will be held at the banquet, unless that gets pushed too far down the path, and then they will be done via an electronic ballot.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]This was not an easy decision to postpone all programming for a few weeks at this point, but we believe it is in the best interest and safety of your players and your families.
Please continue to monitor our messages as we will be sending updates on the website, over email, facebook, twitter and the sportsengine app.  
Again, thank you for your understanding.  We look forward to getting past all of this and getting your players back into the greatest sport ever.

PJ Winkeler
SIIH President

